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April 16, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is important information regarding New York State Department of Health guidance documents 

and information regarding an upcoming COVID-19 vaccination clinic: 

 

 On April 9th, the New York State Department of Health issued updated guidance related to PK-

12 in-person instruction.  Over the next couple of weeks we will make some adjustments to our 

in-person program, so as to be in compliance with this new guidance document.  These 

adjustments should not diminish our ability to provide full-time in-person instruction for our 

students.  Here is a link to this guidance document: PK-12 Guidance. 

 

 On April 12th, the New York State Department of Health (NYS DOH) issued updated guidance 

related to year-end school celebrations.  These events include such things as our annual 

Graduation Ceremony, Junior/Senior Prom, 6th Grade Moving-up Ceremony, and our annual 

Flag Day Celebration.  Here is a link to this guidance document: Year-End Celebrations. 

 

 We are in the process of planning our year-end celebrations.  Questions regarding specific year-

end celebrations should be directed to the appropriate building principal.  For Elementary School 

events please contact Mr. Kupiec (315-696-6213).  For Junior/Senior High School events please 

contact Mrs. Murphy (315-696-6235). 

 

 There will be a COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic on Wednesday, April 21st, from 10am-1pm, at 

LaFayette High School.  This clinic will be run by Onondaga County, and will be open to the 

following people from Tully CSD, Fabius-Pompey CSD, Onondaga CSD, and LaFayette CSD: 

o Any student over the age of 16. 

o Parents of any student over the age of 16. 

o All faculty and staff. 

Additional specific information, including a registration link, will be sent to the Tully families 

who have children over the age of 16, and to Tully faculty and staff.   

 

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder828/NYS%20DOH%20Updated%20PK-12%20Guidance.pdf
http://www.tullyschools.org/tfiles/folder828/NYS%20DOH%20Year%20End%20Celebrations.pdf

